
 

 
 

 
 
Project Manager Garry Martell’s management of the Shirreff Hall 
Fire Alarm Replacement project is being recognized to reflect 
many FM values. 
 
“It was difficult to select one value for this work.  During the 
Shirreff Hall Fire Alarm replacement project Garry displayed his 
Leadership by guiding the project to completion (almost there), his 
Commitment by taking on a project that had a very tight timeline, 
his Dedication by having bi-weekly meetings with all team 
members to ensure critical items were addressed, and his 
Teamwork by bringing a positive attitude.  Garry may have 
received many expressions of gratitude for this project in a private 
setting; however, this public acknowledgement let's others know 
of his great work.” 
 
Anonymous 
December 2021 

Garry Raises the Alarm!  


